
Elk Island Catholic Schools is pleased to announce the appointment of Jody Seymour as the
Director of Student and Staff Formation (Faith, Curriculum, and
Wellness). The position will commence on August 2, 2022.

Jody comes to the division from Fort McMurray Catholic School

District where she is currently the principal at St. Kateri Catholic

School. She has held several positions including Faith

Formation/Religious Education Division Lead, Counsellor,

Coordinator & Instructional Lead.

Superintendent Paul Corrigan had this to say, “Jody's

exceptional record of school-based leadership, combined with

her system-level faith leadership make her an ideal addition to

our Elk Island Catholic School team. She is a lived example of

Pope Francis's call to Missionary Discipleship as displayed in her

abundant care for her students and staff, and love of her

Catholic faith.”

We are truly blessed to have her join our EICS family. Please join us in welcoming Jody and her

family to the Central Learning Services Leadership Team. We wish her continued success in her

Catholic educational leadership journey

Elk Island Catholic Separate School Division                                Telephone: 780.467.8896
310 Broadview Road, Sherwood Park, AB. Canada T8H 1A4 Website: www.eics.ab.ca

http://www.eics.ab.ca/

